

四次

AUSTIN, TEXAS

Dear Dr. and Mrs. Belkin:

As the date for the dedication of the Lyndon Baines Johnson Library approaches, I was moved to think of some of the proudest moments I experienced during my lifetime. Being awarded an honorary degree from Yeshiva University would have to be counted high among them.

The Library is going to be the repository of all the memorabilia and documents which link together the years and the efforts and the accomplishments of my service -- its dedication will be an important and gratifying milestone for my family and me. My association with Yeshiva University enriched those years, and I hope you will come to Austin to share this occasion with us.

Sincerely,

Chof

Dr. and Mrs. Samuel Belkin Office of the President Yeshiva University New York, New York 10033

March 8, 1971



MS

P.S. The dedication is on May 22nd at 11:30 a.m.